
Honorary member proposal

Dear Stakeholder,

By means of this letter, I would like to propose Bas Hessen as SCOPE honorary member.

Upon moving the SCOPE Maastricht office to Tapijnkazerne Bas Hessen has supported the
board and active members of the association as the Facility Manager of the building. In 2023
the first-ever Tapijn edition of the Maastricht Business Days was held, and this event would not
have been possible without the help of Bas Hessen. Throughout the years Bas was always
there to help the board and members however his support during the Maastricht Business
Days Spring 2023 was a kind of dedication we had to recognize in such way.

Now with the future of the Spring edition of the Maastricht Business Days being in
Tapijnkazerne for the foreseeable future, we are excited to work together with Bas and the rest
of his facility management teamwho support us.

Article 11 a. from the Rules & Regulation states "An Honorary Member should have given an
extraordinary contribution to SCOPE". Having been part of the association for three years and
not only contributed to the association on a daily basis but helped to make one of the most
successful editions of the Maastricht Business Days, I and all the people who supported this
letter believe Bas is a great honorary member candidate. For this reason, I have proposed Bas
Hessen as an honorary member of SCOPE as a token of gratitude.

Kind Regards,
Gizem Büyükkeçeci

Supported by: Natalia Nieczypor, Jan Offermanns, Til Kleinertz, Chloe Klippert, Claudia
Zoutendijk, Lara Lejeune, Julia van Allen, Renato Ligtenberg, Luisa Lueer, Louise Winkelmann,
Lotte Louwers, Lucie Keiffer, Yara Eggermont, Bas Lazarom, Jan-Philipp Neuhaus


